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October 2, 2025 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

Thank you for all you do.  We are proud to tell people that our neighborhood is getting better 

each day. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of our association, and in the longtime and special spirit of 

cooperation we have with you and your office, we will be standing in support of your proposed 

Historic designation for our neighborhood. 

 

We own or manage the Clark Boarding House property encompassing 2424 W. Kilbourn, 931-

933, 939, 943 & 947 N. 24th Street. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Robert E. Conklin, Jr. 

 

Robert E. Conklin Jr. 


